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20th September 2024 

 
Dear Parents and Carers of students in Year 10.  

It was great to see so many of you at the information evening on Tuesday.  Thank you very much for your 

support.  The feedback we have had has been very positive and I hope this has helped to give you as much 

information as possible to help support your child through their Key Stage 4 studies.    

I do understand that a number of you were not able to attend as you had other unavoidable commitments 

that evening.  As promised, please see below a recording of the event along with additional resources that 

I spoke about that I hope you find useful.  By clicking the word “here” this will take you directly to that 

document on the school website.  

• To access a copy of the recording of the presentation for year 10 parents, carers and students 

that took place on Tuesday 17th September, please click HERE.  

• To access a PDF version of the presentation slide (see attached)   

• The Year 11 study survival guide can be found HERE (this gives you the links to exam 

specifications and links to past papers on pages 11 and 12 respectively). 

• A link to all suggested revision guides and textbooks to aid GCSE study can be found HERE. 

• A copy of a blank revision timetable can be found HERE.  

Revision and Study 

We hope that the above information is useful for all parents and students.  As mentioned at the evening, it 

is the expectation that students complete at least 2 hours of homework, revision and study each night.  In 

total, students should engage in 12 hours of additional study spread out across the full week in manageable 

chunks.   

Year 10 Work Experience Information Evening  

We will have an in-person information evening for work experience on Monday 18th November 2024.   

Mrs Blyghton (Head of Careers) will talk you through the process of arranging a work experience placement.   

Contacting the school  

When contacting the school via email, please make sure to state the full name of your child and their form 

group in the email.  To access all staff email address, please follow the link HERE.  

Thank you again for your support.  If you have any further questions or queries, then please contact me 

directly or speak to your child’s Form Tutor or Head of Year (Mrs Deane).  

Yours sincerely,   

 

 

Mr R McBeth 

Senior Teacher (Head of Key Stage 4) 

mrmcbeth@beths.bexley.sch.uk  
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